Sent: 19 June 2018 12:36

To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi
Cc: gordon macqueen
Subject: 67/67a Camden High St, NW1 7JL

Dear Oluwaseyi,

| am writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

As the proposed designs for the two shop fronts differ, our only comment is our suggestion that
the residential entrance of No 67 should match the entrance of 67A. This would simplify the whole
design.

Yours sincerely,

Margaret Richardson

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson



